
 

Teaching Children to Wait 

 

As I’m sure you are aware, young 

children find waiting difficult, but 

this is a life skill that they need to 

learn. To help with this, here is a 

little game you could try next week. 

Take a strawberry each, and see if 

your child (and you) can wait for a 

whole minute before tasting it 

(time it on your phone). Spend the 

minute talking about the 

strawberry, how it looks, smells etc. 

Praise them if they manage to do it! 

 

 

 

 

 

19th October 2018 

Harvest Food Collection 

 

 

Dates 

Friday 19th October – 

last day of half term 

Nursery reopens 

Tuesday 30th October  

For a full list of 

holidays please see 

Langley Moor Nursery 

website.  

 

 

 

A s  

 
Breakfast Club 

 

Porridge is now being 

offered in breakfast 

club. 

Children can come to 

breakfast club from 

8am onwards, for a 

charge of £5, 

including breakfast. 

Please book through 

the office. 

 

Note: All payments 

for before and after 

school clubs should 

be paid in advance to 

ensure your child’s 

place is reserved.  

 

 

 

 

  

 Hats and Gloves 

 

Now that the weather is colder, we will 

be providing hats and gloves for the 

children to wear when playing outside. 

Their own hats can stay on their pegs 

in the porch. 

Any practice you can do with them at 

home next week to put their own coat 

on will really help them in nursery. 

Some children find it easier to reach 

round, if they put the hood on their 

head first.  

 

 

N2 visit to Wharton Park 

On Thursday 8th November our 

N2 children are having a vist to 

Wharton Park, where they will 

join in with some nature work 

based on the theme of “The 

Smartest Giant in Town”. The 

charge will be £8, unless your 

child is in receipt of Early 

Years Pupil Premium. Parents 

are welcome to join us for this 

visit and places will be allocated 

on a first come first served 

basis. (please see letters in 

your child’s book bag). 

The visit will take place within 

the session time, and all 

sessions will otherwise operate 

as normal. 

The Rabbit, Fox and Owl group 

will go in the morning, and The 

Rabbit, Fox and Hedgehog 

group will go in the afternoon 

session.  
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